
 
 
 
 
 
 

***ERRATA*** 
2008 APPROVED PUBLIC SAFETY FACILITIES MASTER PLAN 

MARCH 25, 2008 
 
 

CR-18-2008 authorizes the Prince George’s County Planning Department of The Maryland-National 
Capital Park and Planning Commission to “make appropriate text and map revisions to correct identified 
errors, reflect updated information, and incorporate the changes resulting from Council actions described 
in this resolution.” Staff have identified the following errors in the text and make the following 
corrections:  
 
 
Page 3 The proposed new Oxon Hill Fire/EMS Station should be listed in the Developing Tier 

rather than the Developed Tier. 
 
Page 19 The existing District IV Oxon Hill Police Station is located in the Developed Tier, not the 

Developing Tier.  
 
Page 64 The proposed new Oxon Hill Fire/EMS Station should be listed in the Developing Tier 

rather than the Developed Tier; the appropriate place for this proposal is page 66, not 
page 64.  

 
Page 70 The word “preliminary” should be deleted from the first sentence under Proposed 

Guideline for Fire/EMS Station Size: 
 
 This preliminary master plan recommends a guideline for Fire/EMS station size in order 

to provide a model prototype that can be modified to fit the individual needs of the 
community in which it is being constructed. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


